
Minnesota 
Deer Hunters Association 

Scholarship Application for Graduating High School Seniors 
 

Amount $250 – Deadline April 1st,  2020 
 

The Roseau River Chapter of the Minnesota Deer Hunters Association recognizes the importance of post-secondary 
education and offers this scholarship to encourage qualified individuals in that pursuit. 
 
To qualify for this award the individual or the individual’s parent/guardian must be a current member of the Roseau 
River Chapter of the Minnesota Deer Hunters Association. 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _________________________________________ 
 
High School: _______________________________________________ 
 
Are you a member of MDHA Roseau River? _______________________ 
 
Name of Parent/Guardian who is a member of MDHA Roseau River:  
 

________________________________________________________________  
 
Name of school you have been accepted to and plan to attend: ______________________ 

What major/field are you planning to pursue? ____________________________________ 

What particularly qualifies you for this scholarship? (attach additional pages if necessary) 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Announcement of the scholarship selection shall be made in a letter from the selection committee to the 
successful applicant(s). 
 

The scholarship will be awarded upon successful completion of the fall semester and enrollment in the 
following semester. 
 

Thank you for your interest in this scholarship program.  Best wishes in your continued education. 
 

Applications should be submitted to the following address: 
 

Paula Peterson 
303 9th Avenue SE 
Roseau,  MN  56751 
 

The Roseau River Chapter of the MDHA 
Scholarship Committee 


